
February 25, 2022                                                                               

 

Hello Gryphons, 

POST-SECONDARY APPLICATIONS 

If you have applied, have you checked OCAS and OUAC to make sure your courses 

and grades are accurate? Please email Ms. Indelicato if there are errors or 

omissions that need to be corrected. 

March Break is OPEN HOUSE time for colleges and universities – if you are still 

undecided, or you are taking a GAP year, please check out the dates for the 

schools you are interested in and attend – even if you only learn a few new things, 

it is worth your time! 

University applicants, check this out... 

student_hyperdoc_winter_b.pdf (ouac.on.ca) 

XELLO 

Please help us by completing your course planner in Xello by March 4th when the 

window closes. 

Add Grade 13, and select complete one of the following: 

a. Not returning (if you are moving on) 

b. Enough courses for semester 1 and NORET2 to force them into semester 1 

c. If you have not yet graduated or have an IEP, you may select enough 

courses for a full year 

If you do not select courses in time, we will assume you are not returning and 

default to Not Returning.  

Have a great week! 

Your Guidance Team 

https://guidance.ouac.on.ca/docs/student_hyperdoc_winter_b.pdf

